
 
February 9, 2023 
 
 
City of Pearland  
3519 Liberty Drive  
Pearland, TX 77581 
 
 
Dear Mayor Cole and City Council Members,  
 
The Pearland Chamber of Commerce was established in 1963 to support the business community of 
Pearland. During this time, we have maintained a positive working relationship with the City of 
Pearland while serving as the voice of business for our community.  
 
This letter is to express support for Pearland City Council calling for a bond related to stormwater 
projects. This is a potential action item at the next meeting.  
 
In December 2021, the Pearland Chamber of Commerce sent a letter to the City Council requesting 
a bond feasibility study. The study would outline specific projects that can be placed before the 
voters for decisions, while clearly outlining the cost to business and setting an end date for the tax. 
We are appreciative of the City Council and the work of the Stormwater Bond Committee which 
included two representatives of the Chamber.  
 
We thank you for your service and encourage you to vote in favor of placing the stormwater 
projects bond on the May 2023 ballot.  
 
 
With respect,  
 
 
 
 
 
Jim Johnson        Stuart Cayer  
President and CEO       Board Chair  
Pearland Chamber of Commerce     Pearland Chamber of Commerce  
 

 

 


